MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
March 28, 2018
RE:
Agreement between YMCA and North Pointe Elementary
For the board to approve this agreement between the YMCA of Great Cincinnati and North Pointe Elementary. This agreement allows the YMCA use of the facility to provide Early Learning, Extended Kindergarten, and Before & After School programs. This program operates at no cost to the school. This agreement is for the 2018-19 school year.  
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
